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Important Updates to Medicare Part B Drug  
Prior Authorization HCPCS Codes 
Code Updates as of December 1, 2024 

 
Our Medicare Part B Drug prior authorization Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System 
(HCPCS) codes have been updated, effective December 1, 2024. 
 
Matching HCPCS Codes Required for Authorization 

All codes included in a claim must be the same as the HCPCS codes authorized by Florida Blue 
Medicare to prevent issues with the claim. If the authorized codes do not match what is billed on 
the claim, the authorization will be considered invalid and the billed services will be denied. 
 
Our medical/pharmacy policies and guidelines can be obtained here. 
 
Access the updated list of Medicare Part B Drug HCPCS codes requiring prior authorization here: 
 

Medicare Part B Drug Prior Authorization HCPCS Codes 
 

Thank you for your continued efforts to improve coordination of care and achieve better health for 
our members. 
 
 
 

https://www.floridablue.com/providers/medical-pharmacy-info
https://files.guidewell.com/m/45d76741b9494765/original/providers-provider-manual-medicare-prior-authorization-part-b-drug.pdf

